OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF
COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

__ Bl JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

MEMORANDUM
DATE: January 14, 2021
TO: Commissioners Court
s
FROM: Jim Skinner, Sherift
RE: New Style Uniforms/Coats for Patrol Deputies

The Collin County Sherift’s Office is notifying the Commissioners Court of a budget amendment
to purchase new style uniforms and winter coats for 56 Patrol Deputies. Federal Forteiture funds
(1065) will be utilized in this purchase totaling $40,273.
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